
Information for Educational Visit     11-12-2024 

Dear Parents,   

 

We are pleased to inform you that an *educational visit to the Science 
Park* has been organized for the students of *Classes 8th and 9th*. The 
visit aims to enhance their understanding of scientific concepts and 
promote experiential learning outside the classroom environment.   

*Details of the Visit:*   

- **Date of Visit:* 12/12/2024 

- *Venue:* Science Park, Jodhpur   

- *Timings* :During regular school hours. Students will depart from and 
return to the school within school hours.   

*Instructions for Students:* 

1. Students must wear their complete school uniform.   

2. Students are advised not to carry any valuable items.   

We kindly request you to ensure that your ward attends the visit and follows 
the guidelines mentioned above. If you have any concerns or queries, 
please feel free to contact the class teacher. 

Regards, 

CPWSJ 

 


